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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 288 s. 2024

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 279 S. 2024, RE:
ADMINISTRATION OF THE 2024 SPECIAL PHILIPPINE EDUCATIONAL
PLACEMENT TEST (PEPT)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chief, Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
School Heads of Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools
All Others Concerned

1. Pursuant to the Division Memorandum No. 279, s. 2024, titled “The
Administration of the 2024 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT),”
the Bureau of Education Assessment announced the deferment of the said test.

2. The administration of the 2024 Special PEPT on August 4, 2024, shall be
rescheduled for September 2024.

3. All provisions stated in the previously issued Memorandum still apply.

4. For information, the Advisory from the Office of the Director of the Bureau of
Education Assessment is attached.

S. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is
earnestly desired.

Engr. EDGARD C. DOMINGO PhD, CESQ V
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: As stated
Reference: DepEd Memorandum No. 034, s. 2024
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BUREAU OF EDUCATION ASSESSMENT

Office of the Director
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July 29, 2024
ADVISORY

Deferment for the Administration of the
2024 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT)

Relative to the issued DepEd Memorandum No. 034, s. 2024, titled
Admirustration of the 2024 Special Philippine Educational Placement Test, this
Bureau would like to announce the deferment of the administration of the 2024
Special Philippine Educational Placement Test (PEPT).

The administration of the 2024 Special PEPT to select regions and divisions
with designated testing centers on August 4, 2024 (Luzon Cluster) and August
11, 2024 (Visayas and Mindanao Cluster) shall be rescheduled for September
2024.

All other provisions stated in the said Memorandum shall remain in effect.

For more information, contact the Bureau of Education Assessment-Education
Assessment Division (BEA-EAD) through the following contact details: (02)
8631-2589 and bea.cadwdeped.gov.ph.

Immediate dissemination of this Advisory is desired.

Assistan} Pecretary
Officer-in-Charge, Buredu of Education Assessment




